General Grand Chapter
Order of the Eastern Star
Established November 1876

TO BE SHARED WITH OES MEMBERSHIP
June 14, 2021
RE: Virtual “Finding the Path Forward” Seminar, July 10, 2021

Dear Sisters and Brothers,

We are writing to let you know about a virtual Marketing and Membership Seminar
titled "Finding the Path Forward" that is scheduled for Saturday, July 10, 2021, in the
afternoon from 1:30pm to 5:30pm MDT. Included with this letter is a flyer with more
information, including how to register at oestools.org. This is a FREE virtual event and
is open to all OES members.

We think the situation of starting to return from the "pause" of Covid is giving us an
opportunity to build on the enthusiasm of returning and this Seminar is meant to help us
continue on this wonderful road of enthusiastic return.

We are confident the afternoon will prove to be informative and inspiring. We hope
you will register today so YOU can be a part of all that's being offered! Please feel free
to share this information with any and all Eastern Stars.

“Always desire to learn something useful.”
--Sophocles

In friendship and love,
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